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program was reviewed.  When UWW was closed CEPP and IPPC considered the UWW report, 
presented a joint CEPP/IPPC motion to the Faculty recommending closure of UWW, faculty 
members considered the motion over two Faculty Meetings and voted to endorse the joint 
motion, then the resolution from the Faculty went to the President, and then the President made 
a recommendation to the Board of Trustees, the Board’s vote was shared with the New York 
State Department of Education.    
 
CEPP has endorsed the recommendation of the subcommittee: 
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suggested.  The idea of Skidmore being nimble showcasing the flexibility required to respond to 
change was suggested. 
 
President Glotzbach welcomed the Committee’s further input.  IPPC will have continued 
conversations over the next few months.  President Glotzbach asked that the current draft stay 
within the group until we are ready to share it with others. 
 

6. New Business/Future Agenda Items 
 
IPPC had no further business. 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:04 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Friday, February 27, 10:30-12:00 pm in Murray-Aikins Room 
4. 
 

Please notify the President’s Office of any changes to these minutes. 


